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To:

Subject: Transport Business Case Workshop: 4 May 2016 : Change of venue:
Date: Friday, 29 April 2016 12:09:36 p.m.
Importance: High

Dear Workshop Participants,

Thank you for attending the first of the Transport Business Case Workshops last
Wednesday.  Despite the noisy venue we felt that we had a very constructive discussion
and are looking forward to building on those foundations at the next meeting on
Wednesday 4 May.

Due to noise and catering issues, we are relocating next Wednesday’s workshop to:

Expressions Arts and Entertainment Centre
836 Fergusson Drive
Upper Hutt  (next door to the council buildings)

Date: Wednesday, 4 May
Time: 6.30pm – 8.30pm

A light meal will be available from 6.00pm. 

This second workshop will focus on assessing the options against the criteria we
discussed last week.

Can you please let us know if any other representatives of your council are intending to
attend this week’s meeting (for catering purposes)?

Please send any extra RVSPs to Ms  ( ) by
Tuesday 3 May.

Kind regards

Lead Advisor, Wellington

Lead Adviser – Reorganisation
Local Government Commission Mana Kāwanatanga Ā Rohe
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